REPORTING TO PARENTS

Communication with parents is a key part of our support for the children's learning. All parents sign the Home School Agreement, which outlines their role in this shared responsibility. This is done when their child enters the school and at the start of KS2.

At the start of each academic year parents of children in Y1 to Y6 are invited to a 'Meet the Teacher' meeting. YR parents are invited to a tea towards the end of September; and to any Wednesday morning $\frac{1}{2}$ hour shared learning session in the first half of the Autumn term, then on the first Wednesday of each month (if we are in school). All parents are invited to attend a consultation meeting once during autumn term and again in the spring term. These meetings allow for discussion of their child's progress in all areas of the curriculum, but particularly English, Mathematics and Science. At the end of the academic year a written report covering all areas of the curriculum is sent home.

Policy reviewed: Autumn 2017

Date of next review: Autumn 2020